
DS Smith Paper Ltd are preparing an application to seek a Development 
Consent Order to give us permission to build a Combined Heat and Power 
plant at our Kemsley Paper Mill in Sittingbourne. The CHP plant would use 
natural gas to provide electricity and steam to the mill and would be a modern 
and more effi cient replacement of one of our existing CHP plants which is now 
reaching the end of its operational life. 

We have prepared a Statement of Community Consultation (SoCC) which sets 
out how we intend to consult the local community on our proposals. The SoCC 
can be viewed at the following locations (opening times may vary due to bank 
holidays etc.) 

The Site Offi ce, DS Smith Kemsley Paper 
Mill, ME10 2TD

9am to 5pm Monday to Friday

Swale Borough Council Offi ces, East Street, 
Sittingbourne, ME10 3HT

8:45am to 5pm Monday to Thursday, 
8:45am to 4:30pm Friday

Sittingbourne Library, Central Avenue, 
Sittingbourne, ME10 4AH

9am to 6pm Monday to Friday, 
9am to 5pm Saturdays

A copy of the SoCC can be requested by emailing k4@dhaplanning.co.uk or by 
calling David Harvey at DHA Planning on 01622 776226 and can also be 
downloaded from our project website, along with other project information: 
www.dssmith.com/paper/about/paper-mills/kemsley-uk/k4-project-public-
consultation

The SoCC and our website set out the ways you can send us your views on our 
proposals. The deadline for comments to be received is 
5pm on 17th December 2017.
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